
1374 Van Buren Ave

From: Yang, Tina (tyang@aspenwaste.com)

To: gigiyau@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2019, 03:50 PM CDT

The vacation hold was from January 11, 2019 to May 17, 2019. Your credit was given to you on July, August, and September bill for $88.90. That credit 
cover your July, August, and Sept bill. You have a reminder credit of $28.07 which applied to your October, November and December bill. The balance left 
is $32.76. The trash bill are to be paid even though your on vacation and when you return from the vacation. The credit will be put on  your next billing 
cycling. The April, May, and June was never paid therefore it was sent to the city to be put on to your property taxes. 





Tina Yang
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